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Dear Sen Carney, Rep Kuhn, Members of the committee, 
I am writing in support of LD 677, which would prohibit rapid fire and machine gun 
conversion devices. As a grandmother and former teacher I believe that we should 
always be moving toward a safer world for our children. Common sense gun 
measures would go a long way toward this goal.


